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Communication to parents 
 
Author visit  
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Ed Boxhall who is an author, poet, storyteller and songwriter will be visiting school at the beginning of 

March. He will be running workshops for English enrichment. 

 

Event Summary: 

 

Event  Ed Boxhall - Author visit 

Date Early March (see dates list for class timetable) 

Children attending Whole school including Little Fishes Nursery 

Start Time n/a 

Finish Time n/a 

Cost £1.40 

Payment due by Friday 18th February 2022 

Clothing etc Required School uniform 

Food/Refreshments Required n/a 

 

 

Payment 

Please make your payments and give consents via your sQuid account.  If you are unable to access sQuid 

please bring a cheque to the school office and request a paper version of the consent form.  You are invited 

to make a voluntary contribution to cover the cost.  However, unless all parents, who are able to, 

contribute towards the costs, the event may not take place.  If you are not able to pay the full amount 

please contact the school office by phone or email who will arrange for a member of the Senior Leadership 

Team to discuss the matter further with you. 

 

Kind regards 

 

The School Office 

 

 

 


